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From: Karen L. Ard

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 11:51 AM
To: Frank Rost

Subject: CBIM Confirmation

Importance: High

Good morning, Frank,

The email below is what Mr. Card from GRPA sent to Michale regarding the CNIM Program completion by May
Park.

Karen
706-724-0504

From: Michael Glover <MGlover@augustaga.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 9:37 AM

To: Karen L. Ard <KArd @augustaga.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: CBIM

From: Steve Card <scard @grpa.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 8:22 AM

To: Michael Glover <MGlover@augustaga.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: CBIM

Michael,

Thanks for reaching out regarding the CBIM program. Let me know if you need anything additional than
what is indicated below:

The May Park Community Center for the Augusta Parks and Recreation Department has recently
completed all aspects of the 12-week Department of Public Health (DPH) CBIM Program. The Augusta
Park and Recreation Department will receive $5,000 of unrestricted funds for completing this
program. Those funds will be distributed by GRPA as soon as they are received from DPH.

Thank you for completing this program for your local community!

Steve Card, CPRP

Executive Director

Georgia Recreation and Park Association
1285 Parker Road

Conyers, GA 30094

Office- 770-760-1403

Cellular- 706-463-9656

e-mail - scard@grpa.org




web - www.grpa.org

’

"Caring For Georgia's People and Parks'

From: Michael Glover <MGlover@augustaga.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 10:29 AM

To: Steve Card <scard@grpa.org>
Subject: CBIM

Good morning, My name is Michael Glover the coach over the CBIM program that was held here at may park
community center.
| was wondering could | get a copy of the confirmation letter.

Thanking you in advance
Michael Glover

Program Coordinator

May Park Community Center
706-724-0504

This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate,
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system.
The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless
that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent
those of the City of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as
a result of the e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard copy version.

AED:104.1

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



